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To: City Commission 

From: City Administrator Dustin Dassinger 

Date: 08/14/2025 

Subject: NDLC – Fall Conference 

Commissioners,  

The North Dakota League of Cities will hold its annual Fall Conference in Bismarck, ND, from 
September 17–19, 2025. 

If you are interested in attending, please notify Rita Binstock as soon as possible so that 
registration and arrangements can be made. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Dustin Dassinger 

City Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


